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This postcard is a reminder about the current bond election – ballots for which were mailed to you on 

January 27, 2012.  The bond proceeds will be used to fund a mandatory upgrade to the lagoon wastewater 

system necessary to meet the more stringent groundwater discharge permit limits that the Montana 

Department of Environmental Quality requires. 

A YES vote for the General Obligation Bond will result in a mill levy of approximately $250.00 per year 

reflected on your taxes. 

A NO vote means the General Obligation bond fails and the District will pursue the more expensive 

Revenue Bond.  The Revenue Bond will be paid on the monthly sewer bills and will cost approximately 

$343.00 per year (or $28.60 additional per month on the sewer bill.) 

If this vote for a general obligation bond fails, the district will then be forced to finance through a revenue 

bond since the system upgrade is mandated by the state. 

In addition to the loan repayment costs, the project will add costs to the annual operation and maintenance 

budget for the wastewater sewer system, estimated at $162,915 per year which means that each River Rock 

customer would pay an additional $13.17 per month on their sewer bill.  This amount is independent 

from the loan debt service costs. 

Ballots are due back into the Gallatin County Elections Department no later than 8:00 PM on February 

17, 2012.   

The District has more detailed information about the project, project costs, election requirements and 

answers to frequently asked questions on our website at www.riverrockwatersewer.com. If you have 

questions about the project you can also email us at rrwsdprojects@gmail.com 
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